
Weekly Update 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Willow Class 

We have had a wonderful week! 

As well as our learning we have also fitted in two 

dress rehearsals, sports day practice and our 

school trip- Busy busy busy! 

 

We had a wonderful school trip. It was SO lovely watching 

the children’s faces throughout the day. We learnt lots of 

historical facts and learnt many skills too! 

 

 

“I loved 

cooking all the 

Anglo Saxon 

Foods on the 

fire!” Emily 

“I rate it 

10/10” 

Teddy 

“I really enjoyed 

walking up to the 

Anglo Saxon hill and 

running back down 

again!” Anastasia 

“The stories 

were amazing, 

especially 

listening to 

them on the 

hill” Cecily 



In Maths, we have been learning 

about ‘lines’ and ‘triangles. We love 

active learning in Willow Class, so 

this was a perfect lesson for it! 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events and information 

Monday 15th July and Tuesday 16th July- KS2 School Production  

(1:30 start) 

Friday 19th July- SPORTS DAY (Fingers and Toes crossed!) 

Monday 22nd July- Willow Class ‘Forest School Day’ (A separate letter 

will be sent out) 

Wednesday 24th July- Last day of term 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 
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